
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Wireline	Carriers’	annual	reports	pursuant	to	WAC	480-123-130	 
 
 
August 23rd 2022 
 
Ms. Amanda Maxwell, Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
Washington State Utilities and Transportation Commission	
621 Woodland Square Loop SE	
Lacey, WA 98503	
 

RE: UT-190437 Annual Broadband Data Collection Report  
 
Dear Ms. Maxwell: 
 
 
In accordance to UT-190437, the Company is submitting it’s BDC report on or before 
September 17th, 2022 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Dale Merten 
VP/Chief Operating Officer 
 


